
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  27 November 2023 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
As part of our topic this term ‘Fabulous Fashions’,  Puffin Cluster will be taking part in a Fashion 
show.  We would like to invite you to attend this event taking place on Tuesday 12th December 
at 10:00-11:00.  Please do not arrive at school until after 9:30 to ensure that school transport 
has departed. 
 
If you have any further questions please contact Jade O’Neill via email on  
 
jade.o’neill@manorgreenschool.co.uk 
 
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
 
Jade O’Neill 
Rowling Class Teacher 
 
 

 
 
Please return to Jade O’Neill Rowling Class 
 
 
Child’s name______________________________________________ 
 
 
I/We will be attending the fashion show and require……………. tickets 
 
 
I/We will not be attending the fashion show  
 

 

mailto:Claire.rogers@manorgreenschool.co.uk

